
 

Delegation Request 
 
Delegation’s Information: 
 
Collen Middleton, Nanaimo Area Public Safety Association (NAPSA), has requested an 
appearance before Council. 
 
City:  Nanaimo 
Province:  BC 
 
Delegation Details: 
 
The requested date is 2023-MAR-20 
 
The requested meeting is: 
Council 
 
Bringing a presentation:  Yes 
 
Details of the Presentation: 
 
To present a letter asking for change signed by more than 70 residents within a one-
block of 0 Block Victoria Rd. illustrating their public safety concerns. To commend and 
thank the City of Nanaimo public works, bylaw enforcement, and community safety 
officers, the RCMP, and property managers for their recent cooperation and attention to 
the situation. To request support for proposed short and long-term neighbourhood 
solutions. To request escalation by the City to Island Health, the Ministry of Public 
Safety, the Ministry of Mental Health and Addictions, regarding the policy enactments 
and policy shifts that can improve the situation for both housed and unhoused residents. 


